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Please follow us on Instagram, Class Dojo & Facebook to see the 
latest updates or visit our website.

Traducción en español que se encuentra en dorothyhall.yuma.org.

	 MARCH 2022

Dorothy Hall Elementary School

School Hours: 	 8:40-2:10 Monday, 8:40-3:40 Tuesday-Friday


5777 E. 45th Place 	 	 	 	 928-502-8300 	 	        dorothyhall.yuma.org


Congratulations


Heroes of the Month for 
February


Priscilla Ortega

Vitalia Ganczaruk

Aaliyah Esmeralda

Rayden Metivier

Wyatt Schlager


Maximilian Hardee

Easton Mendoza

Harlie Morales


Bradley Underhill

Ileyan Carrillo


Nathaniel Garcia

Natalie Pinkerton


Noah Olguin

Lennox Westerman

Daniel McMahon


Daniel Thing

Aileen Estrada


Riley Nelson

Christopher Wirth


We are so proud of all of you!


                H-Helpful

                E-Engaged

              R-Respectful

                O-Ownership


School News:


Happy March Innovators! We are celebrating Read 
Across America this week with spirit days. Please join 
in and participate! As part of this fun week, we are so 
excited to have our first family event for this school 
year on Wednesday, March 2nd! Please join us for a 
family night of fitness in our big back field. Come 
enjoy the amazing weather, fun activities and buy 
some goodies from the PTO school store. 


Registration for new students is currently being 
accepted and we have a kindergarten registration 
event on March 8th from 5:00-6:00 p.m. All future 
Innovators are encouraged to attend and meet the 
kindergarten teachers. Parents and students are 
welcome to walk down and see the kindergarten 
classrooms during this event. 


Parent teacher conferences are scheduled for March 
23rd-25th. Virtual and in person options will be 
available to parents. Please make sure you sign up 
with your child’s teacher to receive an update on 
your child’s progress. 


Drop off and pick up reminder: Please do not 
drive up and drop off in the front of school. We have 
parents blocking the buses from the bus lane daily. 
This needs to stop. All parents that are driving 
through for pick up and drop off need to use the 
designated lane. Thank you!


http://dorothyhall.yuma.org





Important Info for Parents: 

• Please make sure that your child is present and ready to learn everyday. First bell rings at 8:40 and 

the tardy bell rings at 8:45. Attendance is very important to your child’s success. 


• If students or family members are sick please remember to call the office at 502-8300. It is great if 
you let teachers know about absences via Class Dojo but the office must also be notified. 


• Summer school information will be going home soon.
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Upcoming March Events

March 2nd: “Walk it Like a Wocket” Family Fun Event 5:30-7:30

February 28th-March 4th: Read Across America Spirit Week

	 Monday-Fox in Sox Day: Wear crazy socks.

	 Tuesday-Cat in the Hat Day: Wear a hat or stripes.


	 Wacky Wednesday: Wear something “wacky” or mismatched 

	 Thursday-Thing 1 & Thing 2 Day: Dress like twins.

	 Friday-Oh the Places You’ll Go Day: Wear a college shirt.


March 8th: Kindergarten Registration Event 5:00-6:00 p.m.

March 11th: End of 3rd Quarter

March 16th: Spring Picture Day

March 23rd-25th: Parent Teacher Conferences 1:00 p.m. 
Dismissal 

March 28th-April 1st: Spring Break

-I nominate this treasure 
hunter because she is nice 
and kind and a great teacher

-She works hard to help us.

-She’s kind and sweet 

-She helps us write and read.

-She gives us snacks.

-She is a good reading and 
writing teacher

-She does nice things for us.

-She helps us and she loves  
us.

  -She teaches me to write 
and gives me candy or a 
snack.


     

-She makes food for 
the whole school


-She works hard to 
make sure we have a 
delicious breakfast  
and lunch


-Lupita always has a 
smile on her face


Mrs. Cochran Mrs. Galindo
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